
Crime	Summary	for	Month	of:		November	2015		
	
CRIME	(Monthly	Totals	For	Sparta	Valley	Area)	–		
	
Burglary	From	a	Vehicle:	
Dec-	2	 Jan-2	 Feb-	1	 Mar-	6	 Apr-	3	 May-2	 Jun-4	 Jul-2	 Aug-	2		 Sep-8	 Oct-10	 Nov-	6	

	
In	November	there	were	6-reported	Burglary	of	Vehicle,	one	included	the	theft	of	a	firearm	at:	2XX	
Claremont	Dr.	in	Temple.		Of	the	others,	3	more	were	in	Temple,	all	at	the	107XX	block	of	Inverness	Rd.,	
and	the	one	at	37XX	Pine	Terr.	Ct.	was	in	Belton.	
	
That	rate	was	slightly	less	then	the	previous	number	in	October	with	10	reported	Burglaries	of	Vehicles:		
Twice	at	1XX	Lake	Rd,	at	4XX	Lake	Rd.,	24XX	Lake	Rd.,	33XX	Ten	Bits	Dr.,	26XX	N.	Main	St.,	2XX	Green	
Briar	St.,	22XX	Montrose,	Ct.,	and	at	100XX	Birch	Tree	Dr.,	in	Belton	and	4XX	Eagle	Landing	Dr.,	in	Temple.	
	
Theft	of	Vehicle:	
Dec-	1		 Jan-	0	 Feb-	0	 Mar-	1	 Apr-	2	 May-1	 Jun-	0	 Jul-	0	 Aug-	0	 Sep-	2	 Oct-	0	 Nov-	2	

	
No	Theft	of	Vehicle	was	reported	in	July,	August	or	in	October	2015	in	the	Sparta	Valley	area.	
	
However,	2	Unauthorized	Use	of	Vehicle	(Theft)	were	reported:	at	2XX	Chering	Dr.,	and	at	8XX	Villa	Como	
Dr.,	in	Temple	during	the	month	of	September.		Two	more	Unauthorized	Use	of	Vehicle	(Theft)	were	
reported	in	November,	2015	at:	59XX	Block	of	Katy	Pauline	Rd.,	and	32XX	W.	HWY	190	Rd.,	both	in	
Belton.	
	
Theft:	
Dec-12	 Jan-12	 Feb-3	 Mar-11	 Apr-5	 May-	9	 Jun-	5	 Jul-	7	 Aug-	3	 Sep-	6	 Oct-	4	 Nov-4	

	
Four	reported	Theft	From	a	Person	occurred	in	Belton	in	November:	twice	in	the	26XX	block	of	N.	Main	
St.,	at	25XX	N.	Main	St.,	and	at	13XX	block	of	W.	2nd	Ave.	
	
In	October	2015,	there	were	4	Thefts	reported:	At	25XX	N.	Main	St.,	twice	in	the	26XX	block	of	N.	Main	St.,	
and	13XX	W.	2nd	Ave.,	in	Belton.		
	
Burglary:	
Dec-	3	 Jan-3	 Feb-	1	 Mar-	3	 Apr-	6	 May-1	 Jun-	0	 Jul-	1	 Aug-	0	 Sep-	3	 Oct-	0	 Nov-	2	
	
There	were	2	Burglary	of	Residence	reported	for	the	Sparta	Valley	area	in	September,	2015	at	137XX	W	
Adams	Ave,	Temple	and	at	45XX	West	Dr.,	Belton.		There	were	also	2	Burglaries,	1	of	a	Residence	at	8XX	5	
W.	7th	Ave.	and	of	a	building	at	25XX	Lake	Rd.,	in	Belton,	during	the	month	of	November.	
	
Coincidently,	there	were	no	Residential	Burglaries	in	August	or	in	October.		
	
Robbery:	
Dec-	0	 Jan-	0	 Feb-	0	 Mar-	0	 Apr-	0	 May-0	 Jun-	0	 Jul-	0	 Aug-	0	 Sep-	0	 Oct-	0	 Nov-	0	
	
No	Robbery	of	Individuals	has	been	reported	since	October	2014.			
 


